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Dear Parent/Carers, 

Thank you for your generosity 

We have had a number of events over the last few weeks where we have asked for your support and donations. 

The poppy money has been collected and we are waiting to hear how much we raised.  We raised an impressive £ 

268.76 for Children in Need, thank you to all those that dressed up for the day and donated so generously.  The 

book fair has made a whopping £ 534.39. This money is spent directly on new books for the classrooms. 

Spare Kit 

We are desperate for some spare kit for the children to use during football practise after school. If anyone has 

any spare football boots, shin pads or spare football kit at home we would be very grateful for your donations. 

Please see Mr Evans.  We would also welcome any old swimming costumes/trunks and towels for when children 

forget their kit. . Please see Miss Atkinson 

KS2 Archaeology Day 

On Friday the 28th November all the KS2 children will be taking part in an archaeology day. The event will be in 

school and has been organised by KS2 staff to support our creative curriculum. As they will be using the upper 

hall for the day the celebration assembly will be held in the downstairs hall.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Best Wishes 
 
Andy Herbert (Head teacher) 
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Events coming up 
FEW DATES HAVE BEEN ADDED 

 

 Christmas Fair: Friday 5th December starting at 3.15pm 

 Christmas Show Year 1/2 :Tuesday 9th December at 2pm 

                                                              Wednesday 10th December 9.30am 

 Christmas Dinner Lunch Wednesday 10th December 

 Panto Trip to Grand Opera House, Monday 15th December 1pm (More info to follow) 

 Early Years Christmas Show : Tuesday 16th December 1pm 

 Early Years Christmas Party: Wednesday 17th December 9am 

 Carols by Candlelight: Wednesday 17th December 6pm 

 KS 2 Christmas Party: Wednesday 17th December PM 

 KS 1 Christmas Party: Thursday 18th December PM 
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